Fact Sheet

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received a Brownfield
Cleanup Program (BCP) application and Draft Interim Remedial Measures & Remedial Investigation
Work Plan from 3200 Clinton St., LLC, and Rosina Food Products, Inc. for a site known as 3200
Clinton Street, site ID #C915404. This site is located in the Town of West Seneca, within the County
of Erie, and is located at 160 Empire Drive.

Access the application, Draft Remedial Interim Measures & Remedial Investigation Work Plan and
other relevant documents online through the DECinfo Locator:
https://www.dec.ny.gov/data/DecDocs/C915404/. The documents also are available at the document
repository located at the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library, 1 Lafayette Square, Buffalo, NY,
14203.

There are several ways to comment on BCP applications. Comments can be submitted to the site
Project Manager Eugene Melnyk at 700 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo, NY, 14209; via email at
eugene.melnyk@dec.ny.gov; or by calling (716) 851-7256. All comments must be submitted by April
19, 2024.

Site information can be viewed by entering the site ID noted above at:
http://www.dec.ny.gov/cfmx/extapps/derexternal/index.cfim?pageid=3

We would also encourage those interested in receiving information on future activities at this site or
any other site to sign up to DEC's Contaminated Sites Email List at: https://nydecprod.prod.acquia-
sites.com/environmental-protection/site-cleanup/regional-remediation-project-
information/environmental-cleanup-email-newsletters.

What is the Brownfield Cleanup Program?

New York’s Brownfield Cleanup Program (BCP) is designed to encourage private-sector cleanups of
brownfields and to promote their redevelopment as a means to revitalize economically blighted
communities. The BCP is an alternative to “greenfield” (land not previously developed or
contaminated) development and is intended to remove some of the barriers to, and provide tax
incentives for, the redevelopment of brownfields. Since its inception (2003), the BCP has catalyzed
the cleanup of more than 550 contaminated sites statewide and incentivized redevelopment. There
are more than 650 active sites in the BCP.

Additional information on the State's Brownfield program is available at DEC’s website:
https://nydecprod.prod.acquia-sites.com/environmental-protection/site-cleanup/brownfield-and-state-
superfund-programs/brownfield.
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Translation Available. Don’t see your language? Ask!
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To have this document translated into a language you can understand, contact the person
below. There is no charge for the translation.

Si necesita la traduccion de este documento a un idioma que pueda entender, comuniquese
con la persona indicada abajo. La traduccion es gratis.
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YToOBI OTYYHUTh MEPEBO ITOTO JJOKYMEHTA Ha MOHSTHBIA BaM SI3bIK, CBSDKUTECH C
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Pou yo ka tradwi dokiman sa nan yon lang ou ka konprann, kontakte moun ki anba a. Ou p’ap
peye anyen pou tradiksyon an.

Per ottenere la traduzione di questo documento in un’altra lingua, contatti la persona indicata
qui di seguito. La traduzione ¢ gratuita.
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Aby uzyskaé thumaczenie tego dokumentu na jezyk, ktory jest dla Ciebie zrozumialy,
skontaktuj si¢ z ponizsza osoba. Za tltumaczenie nie jest pobierana zadna optata.

Contact: Eugene Melnyk, (716) 851-7256, eugene.melnyk@dec.ny.gov




